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Board Letters

FW: City of Goleta CREF Application

From: Claudia Dato [mailto:cddato@ymail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 3:22 PM

To: Farr, Doreen; Wolf, Janet
Cc: Pfeifer, Kathy; Claudia Dato

Subject: City of Goleta CREF Application

Dear Chair Wolf and Supervisor Farr,

I am the Project Manager and author of the City of Goleta's application for a CREF grant to acquire a parcel at the south
end of Ellwood Beach Drive. | had fully intended to be present at the Board meeting today to make a presentation on

this important acquisition. Unfortunately, | came down with the stomach flu and was unable to attend and no one else
was available to take my place on such short notice.

' s watching the meeting from home and so wanted to immediately inform you that Goleta would very much
appreciate receiving the CREF grant and fully intends to move forward with this parcel acquisition if awarded the grant.

Thank you very much to Supervisor Farr for the motion to bump up our grant amount to $58,750.

My apologies for not being at the meeting today.

Sincerely,

Claudia Dato

Senior Project Manager
City of Goleta

(805) 961-7554
cdato@cityofgoleta.org




